
 

 

 

 

Revenue Scotland Recruitment 
 
As part of ongoing organisational development, Revenue Scotland is delighted to announce 
that its recruitment programme will go live in October. 
 
We began operating on 1 April 2015 and, in the two years since then, have transferred over 
£1bn of tax collected to the Scottish Consolidated Fund, contributing to Scottish public 
services. As we move into our third operational year, it’s a great time to join us! 

 
 
Candidates from other government departments (OGD) can apply although we will 
fully consider applicants from the Scottish Government Common Citizenship group 
first. Once that is complete, we can consider applications from our OGD applicants.  

 
 
Adverts for posts will go live in early October on the Work for Scotland website and 
on our website www.revenue.scot Adverts will be live for four weeks. 

 

 

Email us for information about the roles, to find out what it’s like working 

in Revenue Scotland and how to apply. Sign up for vacancy email alerts: 

bronach.hughes@revenuescotland.gsi.gov.uk.  

 
 

Find out more about Revenue Scotland on our website www.revenue.scot  
 

 
 
Keep up to date with the latest Revenue Scotland news on Twitter and 
follow us @RevenueScotland #RSrecruitment 
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